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CoC Stakeholder – 

 

 

The latest communication from HUD suggests that we should see a NOFA either within a few weeks 

or by the end of July. (see attached 7.14.15 HUD guidance) 

 

 

To help with our planning, HSN is requesting that those of you who think you may apply for funding 

let us know a little bit about your plans.   

 

- This Notification of Intent is not a requirement for submitting an application, but submitting 

the Notification of Intent will likely be a source of points in our competitive application 

process.  

- Once the NOFA comes out, we understand that you may want to change some of the details 

of your proposed application. You will not be held to the specifics your write in response to 

this notification if your agency and the CoC believe it’s best to make some tweaks in your 

budget or your project plan. 

 

As you think through your responses I want to remind you that you can apply for a renewal project, but 

you can also ask for the same money for a new project if the new project makes more sense.  

 

Please submit the attached Notification of Intent to HSN by August 5. If for some reason you are not 
able to meet that deadline, but notify us by email at martha.are@hsncfl.org.  You will not be 
penalized for submitting before the deadline! 
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